
Follow-Up on Mental Health Service 

Accessibility 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on my previous correspondence 

regarding the accessibility of mental health services in our community. I appreciate your 

attention to this important issue and would like to discuss any developments since our last 

communication. 

As you know, access to mental health services is crucial for the well-being of our community 

members. I am particularly interested in learning about any new initiatives or resources that may 

have been implemented to improve accessibility. Additionally, I would like to inquire about 

potential partnerships or support available for community organizations working to address these 

challenges. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to enhancing mental health services. I look forward 

to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


